
 

 
 

 
 

Safety Forum 
2024 Mid-Winter Business Meetings 

Meeting Report 
 

Monday, February 5, 2024 
Fort Orange Ballroom 

12:30 p.m. – 2 p.m. 
 

  Barbara Robinson   Bridget Kelly 
  Chair      Vice Chair 
 
 

Our Safety Forum had an exciting and interactive presentation with Spekter 
K-9 school from Germantown on Dog Safety. They specialize in behavior 
modification including aggression rehabilitation, puppy training, protection 
discipline and obedience training. Jerry and Danyelle delivered a hands-on, 
interactive presentation with what to look for in a dog’s behavior, what to 
do if and when you are confronted, how to read a dog’s body language to 
see if they are happy, sad or even ready to attack. They discussed certain 
types of dogs that may be more volatile than others and helped us 
understand dogs and their reactions even better.  It was a very interesting 
presentation. A video of this meeting will be up on NYSAR.com in the 
coming weeks. 
 
With no other business, the forum was adjourned. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


